Dear Parents/Guardians of a new Sixth Grader,

Welcome to 6™ Grade! We are very excited about meeting our classes and seeing
some familiar faces in September!

You, as parents/guardians, can help to prepare your student for sixth grade by
reading for fun and information, writing letters or stories, practicing math facts, exploring
science related topics, and visiting local historical sites!

School Supplies for 6" Grade

You will need the following items for ELA/Social Studies:

- 5 regular pocket folders for my classes (one for ELA and one for Social Studies)
- 2 Composition notebooks \

- 2 packages of loose-leaf paper \
In addition to the above, you will need:

- 2 large containers of disinfectant wipes
- 2 large boxes of tissues

- Pencils and erasers

- Pencil sharpener that holds the shavings
- 3 highlighters

- 3 black “fine point” Sharpie markers

- A box of crayons/colored pencils for
projects

- Headphones for Chromebooks (please just a small, storable pair)

- Water bottle

ENJOY YOUR SUMMER!

See you in September!
ke!
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Mrs. Dolce
Mr. Hazelton



